
SMS Sunday Message: May 24  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week 
of May 25 - 29.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab. 

 
● This Friday, May 29, Sandusky Middle School will be providing locker 

cleanout for 8th grade students.  Lockers will be cleaned out by SMS 
custodians.  Items will be placed in a bag, labeled and placed in our 
school cafetorium.  Parents of 8th grade students, please come to the 
front door of the SMS building.  Once we know the student we are 
collecting items for, we will go, retrieve the bag of items and bring to 
you.  Please be on the lookout for any new information that may be 
given this week.  See you on Friday! 
 

● 8th grade students and parents, please listen carefully to the 
following message.  8th grade students need to complete the Rising 
9th grade Course Selection Form which can be found on the website 
of the Heritage High School Counseling Department.  Students need 
to complete the course selection form by this ​Friday, May 29​.  If 
students do not complete this form, their elective classes will be 
chosen for them.  The link to the Rising 9th Grade Course Selection 
Form can also be found in the SMS School Counseling Office Google 
classroom for 8th graders  

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
and our website for more important information on school events. 



Happy Memorial Day, and make it a great week!  Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 


